
PO Box 940  ·  Bangor, Maine 04401  ·  877.262.2525 
 

 
 
 
 
 
8 July 2013 
 
To:   
Rich Linehan 
Director of Planning 
Maine Medical Center 
662-3927 
 
From: 
Thomas Judge 
Executive Director  
 
Re:  Proposed Addition to the Bean Building  
 
Rich:  Thanks for contacting us regarding the MMC plans to build a multi-story addition on the 
lower Bean complex roof.  Per the plan you sent us it is our understand that the addition will 
extend the building height from the 1st floor to the 4th floor. 
 
We have had Dennis Small who serves as the ERA Helicopters Aviation Site Manager review 
the plans and he does not see any impact on the current helipad approaches.  
 

 
 
Thomas Judge EMTP 
Executive Director   
 
 
CC:   Dennis Small, ERA Helicopters  
 
   


